
We’ve been over this bill before and its still a terrible idea. Most gun owners already lock up their guns as they see fit for their 
circumstances. Government cant tell people how we store our firearms or any other personal, private property in our own homes. 
Making it more difficult to access a firearm in a life and death emergency doesn’t make people safer. Making people criminals for a 
real criminal stealing their gun is absurd. I have a few thoughts for a better use of our tax dollars and time right now, like focusing on 
getting people back to work, paying out unemployment in a timely fashion, getting our kids back to school full time, addressing 
increased Suicide rates, and the increase in murder and real crime in this state. Lets get our priorities straight. 


